
For more information 

 

The algorithms and programs used to analyze the data are “work in progress”, but if you 

are interested in how the “distance ratio” method is implemented or more information 

about the case we reported in the conference, please contact 

 

Martin Schaffernicht (martin@utalca.cl) 

 


